Congratulations!!!

Congratulations to Hannah A. Hodges; she will receive her Bachelor of Science Degree in Business Administration with a Business Analytics major, and a minor in Marketing Collateral and Leadership Studies from the University of Tennessee on Friday, December 15 at 9:00 a.m. at Thompson Boling Arena.

December 10 Church Announcements

The **Grief Ministry has a Remembrance Tree** in the Gathering Area for anyone that would like to hang an ornament in memory of their loved one.

Christian Family Fellowship will not meet again until Wednesday, January 10, 2018 beginning with dinner from 6:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. and classes start at 6:45p.m. There is a class for all ages. Enjoy the holidays with your family and friends.

The **Quarterly Church Meeting** will be this Friday at 7:00 p.m. All members are encouraged to attend. The agenda for the meeting can be picked up in the church office.

Schedule of Holiday Events

The church's **Christmas Party** is this Sunday (December 17) at 4:00 p.m. It will be an afternoon of excitement, fun, games and good food. Come and take a picture with Santa Claus from 3:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m.

Baby Dedication will be held on Sunday, December 24 at the 10:00 a.m. worship service. If you would like your baby to be dedicated, please come by the church office and complete the information form by this Sunday, December 17.

With the holidays approaching the **worship schedule** will be as follows: **Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve,** we will have only one service beginning with Sunday school at 9:00 a.m., followed by worship service at 10:00 a.m.

Watch Night Services is New Year's Eve night beginning at 10:30 p.m. Plan to end and begin the new year in worship.

Job Opening: The position for full time **Custodian** if interested, applications and job description can be picked up in the church office beginning this Monday. The deadline for all applications is January 9, 2018.

The **Youth Ministry** will recognize the **Higher Achievers** in January. The **Higher Achievers** are the youth that made first and second honors and most improved for the first half of this school year. In order for the youth to be recognized, they must turn in a copy of their report card to Anita Hemphill. You may reach her by calling 386-7882 or email her at anitahemphill1961@att.net, or contact Shelia Johnson at 385-4273 or email her at srj-1957@comcast.net.